



COUNTRY WOMEN'S ASSOCIATION FUNDRAISER FOR DISASTER RELIEF

This year my team and I are partnering with the Manly Branch of the Country Women's Association to support the CWA Disaster Relief Fund, particularly those affected by the recent fires and drought crippling some regions.

CWA Manly will hold a fundraising Christmas stall on December 7th at Manly Corso from 10am-2pm featuring a range of beautiful handmade decorations and Christmas baked goods and preserves. Direct donations can also be made at the stall on the day. Zali and her team hope to see you there.

Funds raised by the CWA go directly to those who have been adversely affected by disaster by covering household expenses such as grocery bills, vehicle maintenance, and electricity costs. Since July 2018 the CWA has distributed around \$14.5 million to help drought-stricken communities.

As part of this initiative, we are inviting all primary school students in Warringah to create their own Christmas card and write a message to rural families affected by drought.

Please see below for instructions:

- 1. Print out the attached Christmas card and fold in half
- 2. Draw a picture on the front cover and write a message inside to rural families
- 3. Send the card to our Electorate Office at PO Box 450 Manly 2095 or deliver it in person to the CWA Manly fundraising Christmas stall at Manly Corso on Saturday 7th December between 10am-2pm
- 4. The Manly branch of the CWA will send the cards to families in their regional sister branches, connecting Warringah school students with those in country NSW

If you can't make it on the day, donations can also be made online at www.cwaofnsw.org.au or by sending a cheque or money order to CWA Manly c/o- 3/75-76 West Esplanade, Manly NSW 2095.

Thank you for your support.

Zali Steggall OAM N

Zali Steggall OAM MP Federal Member for Warringah